
January 24, 2021

Canadian Unitarian Council
302-192 Spadina Ave 
Toronto, ON M5T 2C2
416-489-4121

Dear Canadian Unitarian Council,

For thousands of years, I have held the title of “virgin”.  I am much 
more than my sexuality and I no longer wish to be defined solely by 
this role.  

Upon learning about the Canadian Unitarian Council and hearing that 
you may have positions with various titles available, I was eager to 
contact you with my interest. I am confident that my experience aligns 
with your council's needs and position requirements.  From reading 
your council website, I feel your core mission and culture suit what I 
offer as a professional.  

My attached resume outlines all that I could offer your organization. 
As you can see, I have held several management positions, many of 
them simultaneously.  My previous roles have strengthened my 
capabilities in collaboration and management, including a keen 
attention to detail and accuracy, making me an ideal fit for any number 
of available positions.  

I am excited at the prospect of bringing my talents to the forefront of 
the Canadian Unitarian Council and working together to enact change 
that would remove the focus on a person’s sexuality and instead would 
honor all of their God-given gifts and talents.  I urge you to consider a 
position and title that would be more appropriate in honoring the 
blessings from God not only for myself, but for all of God’s children.  I 
look forward to hearing from you, at your earliest convenience, to 
discuss how my experience and qualifications will prove valuable in 
any number of possible roles.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely, 

Mariam “Mary” bat Joachim


